From: Pamplin, Nathan (DFW) [mailto:Nathan.Pamplin@dfw.wa.gov] 

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 10:25 AM

To: Kathie Titzler; Jann Eckman

Cc: Tweit, William M (DFW)

Subject: WDFW contract modification request

Jann and Kathie:

We would like to request from the Members an additional $10K to be added to our contract to cover our CBFWA and NPCC coordination needs through the remainder of the contract period.  Please add our request to the next Members teleconference agenda, or at a future time when you might expect other Members’ contract modifications to be addressed.  

Thank you-

